
 
 
 

OLD BLUNDELLIAN CRICKET CLUB 

4th OB Surrey Cricket Tour  

Tuesday 12th – Thursday 14th August 2025  
 

 

Introduction 

We are pleased to invite you to join our party for our annual short tour to Surrey. 

The Cricket 

We have three matches arranged,  We start with an afternoon match on Tuesday against very 

hospitable Woking & Horsell CC.  On Wednesday, there is time for golf or other activities, 

followed by an evening T20 against Horsley & Send CC.  On Thursday, we will again play 

Guildford CC in an all-day match at their superb ground at Woodbridge Road.  

 
Tuesday 12th August at 1.30 pm 
Woking & Horsell CC v OBCC 

Brewery Road, Woking GU21 4NA 

Woking & Horsell had a long association 
with Alec and Eric Bedser, who lived in the 
area.  The Club plays in the Surrey 
Championship. 

 

 Wednesday 13th August at 5 pm 
Horsley & Send CC v OBCC 

At Twinns Field, West Horsley KT24 6JS 

Based at an attractive rural ground about 15 
minutes  from Guildford, Horsley & Send play 
in the Surrey Championship.   

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 24th July at 11.30 am 
Guildford CC v OBCC 

At The Sports Ground, Guildford GU1 4RP 

This is Surrey CCC’s second ground with 
a new pavilion and first class facilities.  We 
are delighted to have been invited to return 
during the Guildford CC Cricket Week.   

 

 

 



Tour HQ, programme and accommodation 

Tour headquarters will be at the home of Chad & Sharon Murrin at 1 Old Kiln Barn, Berry Lane, 
Worplesdon, Guildford GU3 3QF.  This is between Guildford and Woking.  The games at 
Woking, Horsely and Guildford are all within 15 minutes. 

Chad & Sharon will be hosting lunch at their home on Wednesday 13 August. 

Tourists are asked to make their own arrangements to travel to Woking & Horsell CC 12.30 
pm on the Tuesday for the afternoon game.  

Accommodation (six x twin rooms) has been booked in the Acacia Villas Guest House at 29 
Woodbridge Road, Guildford GU1 1ED.  This is located across the road from Guildford CC 
and a short walk from the town centre. Secure overnight parking will be available at Guildford 
CC.  Rooms have been booked for three nights.  Players will be expected to share a room. 

If we need additional accommodation or if you are bringing your wife or partner and would like 
a double room, we will make separate arrangements.  Please let us know.  If you prefer to 
make individual arrangements for accommodation, this is fine.   

Costs 

The OBCC will underwrite and significantly subsidise the costs from Club funds.  These costs 
include match fees and cricket expenses, meals and accommodation. 

Tourists will each make a contribution of £75 per head (£50 for those aged under-25) and 
meet their own travel expenses and beer kitty. 

Tour Management 

Tour Manager  Chad Murrin  07767 224632 
      Chad_murrin@msn.com 

Cricket Manager Richard Pugsley 07729 511710 
richard@hole-pugsley.co.uk 

 

What do I do next? 

In first instance, please contact Richard Pugsley to register your interest.  Please do this as 
soon as possible. 

If you are interested in coming as a supporter only, please contact us to discuss.   

Provided we have enough players, the tour will be highly enjoyable.  A lot of work has gone 
into making the arrangements, so please commit early if you would like the Tour to go ahead. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
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